

P.O. Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

Item No. 14.6.1

Request for Council's Consideration			
(Submitted to Municipal (Clerk's Office by Noon	Added Item (Submitted to Municipal Clerk's Office by Noon Monday)		Request from the Floor
Date of Council Meeting: Tuesday, August 15, 2017			
Subject: Halifax Regional Municipality Community Events Float			
Motion for Council to Consider:			
THAT Halifax Regional Council request a staff report, with recommendations to obtain a new primary Halifax Reginal Municipality Float, allowing for the existing float to be available for use at community events.			
Reason:			
Currently, there is one Halifax Regional Municipality Float available, which means that many community events only see the float in their parades every four to five years. An additional municipal float would both allow for a float to be present in concurring events and would provide a back up float for major events such as Natal Day and the Pride Parade in the event that the existing float requires maintenance.			
Outcome Sought: A staff recommendation report that addresses the possibility of adding another Municipal float to Halifax Regional Municipality's fleet.			
Councillor Bill Karsten	District 3		